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Ray Lee

From: Chandan Sachidananda <Chandan.Sachidananda@hertfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 May 2023 17:11

To: Trevor Preston

Cc: Seeng Lefu; DM Implementation; 'matthew.axsel@uk.arteliagroup.com'; Nathan 

Hanks

Subject: 2023-05-03 R5903555 Shell Welwyn Garden City, Stanborough Rd- Technical 

Approval Letter Issued

Attachments: 2023-05-03 Technical Approval Letter (R5903555).pdf

Hi Trevor,

I am pleased to let you know that the drawings are now as per the standards. In the light of 
successful submission of the drawings, please find the Technical Approval Letter attached for your 
record.

Further, once you provide with the requested information (Legal Instruction Checklist & Pre-
construction form) sent previously we will commission to legal. Also, note that the s278 works 
break down cost should include the Utilities diversion and Traffic management cost.

Chandan Sachidananda MTech (Highways)

Project Engineer (Highways) | Development Management Implementation | Environment

Hertfordshire County Council  

County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DE, Postal Point: CHN115

E: Chandan.Sachidananda@hertfordshire.gov.uk

     
Our vision is to create a cleaner, greener and healthier 
Hertfordshire, guided by our RISE values

****Disclaimer****

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this 
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire 
County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by 
the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the 
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.


